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TO: Honorable Mayor & Members of the North Port Commission

FROM: Peter D. Lear, CPA, CGMA, City Manager

TITLE: Discussion and possible actions regarding Chapter 45:  Tree Ordinance

Recommended Action

Discussion and possible action.

Background Information

On May 25, 2017 the Commission and staff held a workshop to discuss Chapter 45, the city’s tree ordinance. On
February 2, 2018, I sent an email to the City Manager requesting for an update on when the ordinance is going to be
revisited. Staff responded they are waiting for the ULDC rewrite. A recommendation was made to wait for the ULDC
rewrite, but the recommendation was not stated in the consensus.

In my opinion, a clear direction needs to be given to avoid any misunderstandings.

Strategic Plan

N/A

Financial Impact

N/A

Procurement

N/A

Attachments:
1. Email from Commissioner McDowell
2. Email thread
3. Minutes of the May 25, 2017 Commission Workshop

Prepared by: Patsy Adkins for Commissioner McDowell

Department Director: Patsy Adkins
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